
 

Cyber Awareness, avoiding Fraud and Scams - and advice for parents/carers - 
Webinar Monday 28th October, 1830h 
  

 

Did you know, that more than half of all reported crime is now online or fraud? 
  
Derbyshire Police Cybercrime Unit, along with Derbyshire County Council 
Community Safety Unit will be hosting a webinar on Monday 28th October at 
1830h to raise awareness of the most prevalent issues reported online, 
including how to further protect yourselves, and your families. 
  
Our webinars run on MS Teams – you do not need an account, but you will need 
to download the MS Teams app to be able to join the Webinar. To receive the link 
to join the meeting, you will also need to register to join the webinar. 
  
If you are unable to make the date, these webinars will be repeated in the future 
– they will be advertised via Derbyshire Alert (www.derbyshirealert.co.uk) and 
via our Facebook page, Derbyshire Police Online Safety 
  
Monday 28th October at 1830 (1hr) - Cyber Security Month - Public Webinar - 
Cyber Awareness and avoiding fraud and scams 
 
To register your place for 28th Oct, please visit : 
 
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/88e10c85-5718-4d2e-ae62-
4b3eec397c40@ae0a022d-630d-4396-b8fb-58db3061b91b 
  
If you belong to a community group, Neighbourhood Watch, Business 
Networking group etc, and would be interested in an in person session or 
webinar, please do contact us to discuss cyber@derbyshire.police.uk - we do 
not charge for these talks. 
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